## SJPII PTO NEWS

Our meetings are held on the 3<sup>rd</sup> Thursday of every month at 3pm in the multipurpose room. There will be no December meeting, however if you have anything to discuss please e-mail us.

The minutes from each meeting are available on our website at kennedycatholicschools.org under the "Current Families" section.

Volunteers are needed for the classroom Christmas parties to be held on December 22. Please contact your homeroom parent and/or teacher if interested.

Our PTO Dress Down for a Cause brought in an additional \$145 dollars to Sister Margaret's Mission.

Congratulations to Ms. Dalessandro's 4th grade class from bringing in the most items for the food drive. PTO is awarding their class with a Jeans Day Pass and Ice Cream coupon.

Join our Facebook page for updated information "Saint John Paul II PTO"

**CONTACT US:** 

sjp2pto@kennedycatholicschools.org

## **DECEMBER**



**Important Dates:** 

12.6- Feast Day of St. Nick

12.8- Mass-K to 6th

12.12-12.16- SJPII Santa's Workshop Shopping

12.14- PTO Dress Down for a Cause -\$1.00

12.20- Moosical the Holiday Musical- 1:00pm-SJPII Gym

12.22- 1:30 Dismissal/ Classroom Parties

12.23-1.2- Christmas Break

